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FALL BANDING PROGRAMME

After a very successful spring, plans are now being made for
the fall. At an executive meeting 1t was decided that for the fall the
assoclation would provide lodging only at Point Pelee. Members must
supply theilr own meals. The cottage at Aviation Inn has been rented
for the month of September and it will be available the day after
Labour Day, the 3rd of September, It is hoped that the station will
be manned throughout the month and not just on what are considered
"good" week-ends. Only by centinuous coverage are we able to crop the
waves, .

Realizing that a number of the members are unable to visit
the Point Pelee Station it was decided to set up other stations closer
to home. A number of members have agreed to act as regional chairmen
to co-ordinate banding activities in the areas listed below. Members
wishing to co-operate are requested to get in touch with the following: -

POINT PELEE - Mr. Doug Dow, 30 Brookside Street, London.

i

PELEE ISLAND Mr. Jim Woodford, 233 Reehaggt&n Avenue,

Toronto, 'phone ~ Hu. 8-5766,

LONG POINT - Mr. Marshall Field, 89 Elm Street, St.Thomas.

TORONTO~AJAX -~ Mr. Frank Lovesy, 220 Gowan Avenue, Toronto
'phone Ho. 5-9039

RICE LAKE - Mr. Frank Smith, 1 Century Drive Scarborough

or ¢/o Mr. Ewart King, Plainville, Rice Lake

RONDEAU PARK Mrs. Molly Usher, R.R. 1, Morpeth.

§

BAND SERIES

All members who take part in any of the association's pro-
Jects are requested to file g complete list of their band series with
the Secretary-Treasurer. '

FOREIGN BANDS

Members should check with the Secretary-Treasurer before re-
porting recoveries, especlally of birds taken at Point Pelee,

FIELD QUTING

September 1li4th at 2:00 p.m. Happy Nook, Pickering, home of
Mr. ALlf Bunker.



